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Fourth of July Schedule for County Convenience Centers 
 
All Beaufort County Convenience Centers will be closed Saturday, July 4, 2015.  Centers will maintain normal 
operating hours per individual site schedules Friday, July 3, 2015, and Sunday, July 5, 2015.  Please note that 
Group A centers are closed on Fridays.  Residents are encouraged to check their local center’s schedule to plan 
accordingly, by visiting www.bcgov.net/recycle.  Call the Solid Waste and Recycling Office for more 
information at 843.255.2736. 
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